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Hi Members                                                                                        

Happy New year to you all.  

We are looking forward to meeting together for fellowship and fun; and to enjoy a 

variety of activities eg those locally or an appealing venue reached by train. 

The first activity is Peter and Elaine’s suggestion is to meet at the fernery end of 

Rosalind park on Sunday 24th February at 12 noon for a BYO Picnic lunch.  

                                            Fernery end of  Rosalind Park   

If the weather is inclement, you are invited to transfer the location to  

                       4 Churinga Crt Golden Square.    

       

During our gathering we will be asking for members to volunteer to organise an activity for  

1  APRIL 

2 JUNE 

3 AUGUST 

4 OCTOBER 

5 DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT THE POTTERY 

 

RSVP  by Phoning Elaine & Peter on  before 22nd February . 

Looking forward to as many members attending as possible                                            

                                                                                                                         Elaine & Peter 



 


